
 
Notice of Hearing 

 
 
On Friday, June 11, 2021, the Subcommittee on Elections of the 
Committee on House Administration will hold a hearing titled “Voting 
in America: The Potential for Polling Place Quality and 
Restrictions on Opportunities to Vote to Interfere with Free 
and Fair Access to the Ballot.” 
 
The Subcommittee hearing will take place remotely via Cisco Webex 
video conferencing at 11:00 AM EDT/8:00 AM PDT.   
 
This proceeding will be streamed live on https://cha.house.gov/. 
Information will be provided separately to Members on how to join via 
the Cisco Webex platform. 
 
For media inquiries please contact Peter Whippy, Communications 
Director, at Peter.Whippy@mail.house.gov or at 202-225-3244.  
 
For other inquiries please contact Brandon Jacobs, Legislative Clerk, at 
Brandon.Jacobs@mail.house.gov or 202-225-2061 if you have questions 
or need additional information.  
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